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Save the Date  –  Details TBC 
 

Members of the Company are cordially invited to attend the Myddelton Lunch together with their 
partners, colleagues and friends for the 25th anniversary of the grant of Livery to our Company. 

 

Each year the Worshipful Company of Water Conservators celebrates the granting of Livery in 
the year 2000 and the life of Sir Hugh Myddelton, with a Service of Re-dedication followed by a 
Luncheon.  The Church Service (at which the Company Cross is re-dedicated) will be led by the 

Company’s Chaplain. 
 

Following the Service, the Company will then process to Trinity House for the Myddelton Lunch. 
I hope as many of you and your guests will attend both the service and the Luncheon.   

Reception drinks will be served at Trinity House followed by Lunch and the traditional offering 
of the Stirrup Cup. 

 
 

Trinity House 
 
Trinity House, headquarters for the lighthouse service, was built in 1796. It has a unique and 
elegant suite of rooms in a tranquil city location overlooking Trinity Square and the Tower of 
London. The present building was designed and constructed at the end of the 18th century 
and, in contrast to the Livery Halls more commonly associated with the City of London, has 
the look and feel of an elegant private residence. Furthermore, Trinity House reports not to 
the Lord Mayor of London, as the City Livery Companies do, but to the sovereign. 

 



 
 
Trinity House 
Tower Hill,  
London, EC3N 4DH  
Tel: 0207 481 6900 
 
Nearest Tube Station is Tower Hill which is on the District and Circle Lines 
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